
CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

The Regular meeting of the Centerville Planning Commission was held July 29, 
'969. In attendance were Harold Wei is, Elmer Tate, Nevin El I iott, Bruce Baker, 
City Manager - John Griffin, 

A. There being only tour members present no zoning business could be considered. 
The r_egular August meeting was scheduled tor August 5, 1969, 

B. John Edsel and Christian Hogenbirk of Parkins and Rogers presented the 
Master Plan. Discussion of the.plan fol lowed, 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

Bruce H. Baker 
Secretary 


